
Dear colleagues, 

we would like to update you on the test beam schedule for the DESY-II 
test beam facility in 2015. 
The DESY test beam will continue running this year till November 13th. 

With this mail we would like to inform you, that we are now taking 
applications for beam time from  July 5th, 2015 till the November shutdown 

If you are planning to make use of the DESY test beam in this period, 
please apply till 20/March/2015 
and provide the following information to testbeam-coor@desy.de: 

       - project name and short description 
       - responsible Person 
       - Participating Groups 
       - number of requested weeks 
       - preferred month(s) 
       - required infrastructure (beam telescope, magnetic field, gas, stages) 

You can find information on the DESY-II test beam on 
http://testbeam.desy.de 

Concerning AIDA2020 travel support (Transnational Access) note, that AIDA2020 will tentatively 
start in May. 
We'll provide an update on the AIDA2020 travel support in a separate email. 

The DESY-II Test Beam Coordinators 

Ralf Diener, Norbert Meyners, Marcel Stanitzki 
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